
Honored Members of the City of Milwaukee Judiciary and Legislative Committee, 
 
As a Brewers Hill home owner, it was with a good deal of joy and gratitude that I witnessed the city-sponsored improvements 
on the beautiful and historic property at 1851 N. 2nd Street, which were necessitated due to years of home owner neglect.  I 
understand that the previous owner (Tim Brophy) is making efforts to convince this committee to turn the improved property 
back over to him (and/or his associates).  This home owner has already proven himself incapable of adequately maintaining the 
property; I strongly urge this committee to refuse his request. 
 
Thank you, 
Elaine Schweitzer 
1837 N. 1st  Street 
414-839-2100 
 


